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I am in support of the notions presented in the submission. 
Many thanks 
Bill 

 

On Fri, Jan 23, 2015 at 7:47 AM, Peter Brown wrote: 
Dear Bill, 
 
I'm writing to you because of the upcoming election. I am very concerned about the 
current ability for mining to override all other land uses particularly areas that have been declared to 
be of very high conservation value and have become Nature  refuges where the owners have a legal 
obligation to look after the land and conserve and improve the biodiversity that takes refuge in 
these areas. 
 
One of the owners of Bimblebox Nature refuge, Paola Cassoni, has written to many candidates to 
learn where they stand and I am sending you a copy of her letter because she explains the situation 
very clearly. 
 
So can you please answer her question for me - where do you stand on the mining and destruction 
of Nature Refuges and other areas of high conservation value? 
 
Regards, 
 
Peter M Brown 
 


